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DIARY DATES – Term 3 
 
Week 1:  24/7/17-28/7/17 

 Tuesday & Wednesday – External 
Review 

 Thursday – Buddy Reading 

 Friday – Yr 3 Tree Planting for Tree 
Day 10.30 onwards 

 Friday – K/O Table Tennis – Open 
Boys @ Jamestown 

 
Week 2:  31/7/17-4/8/17 

 Monday - UN Youth Rep – SRC & 
House Captains 

 Tuesday – Yr 8/9 5-a-side soccer 
@ Booleroo 

 Tuesday – Yr 11 RAP Session 

 Thursday – MNSEC Showcase 
Concert @ Peterborough Town 
Hall 7pm 

 Friday – Buddy Reading 

 Friday – Donut Van (tbc) 
 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS  
 
WELCOME BACK TO TERM 3 

Welcome back to the start of Term 3.  Another busy term is planned 

and more details of the term will come out in the Parent term Planner 

later this week or early next week once we finalise the collection of 

happenings for the term. 

 

PARENT SESSION OPPORTUNITY 

We are hosting the External Review this Tuesday and Wednesday and 

an opportunity exists for parents to meet the review team on 

Wednesday morning (26 July) at 8.30 am in the Community Room.  If 

you are dropping children off and can spare a half hour then you are 

most welcome to come and have a chat with a review team member.  

Your feedback about the school will be part of the collection of 

information for our school.  If you are available, please take the 

opportunity to pop in and have a chat. 

 

SUN SMART POLICY 

Our new Sun Smart Policy indicates that we will have strategies in 

place to protect staff and students in Terms 1, 3 and 4.  This term our hat policy will kick in, in Week 7 which 

coincides with the start of September.  Reminders will be out in the Week 6 Newsletter so that we start off 

Week 7 with full compliance.  Remember that hats can be worn at any time but we will start to enforce the 

policy from Week 7. 

 

FULL NEWSLETTER 

A full newsletter will be out next week.  This is just a short bulletin to start the term off and the full version will 

be available next week.  Watch out for it in your emails as we are only printing off paper copies this term for 

those who request one.  Everyone else will get an e-version to read. 

 

STAFF CHANGES 

We welcome Jillian Hudson back as our R – 6 Sub School Leader this term and thank Kerry Duffy for the 

excellent job she has done in this role since the start of the year.  Jillian will settle back into the role very 

quickly. 

We also welcome Ms Alicia Piggot here as our Reception and Year 1 teacher replacing Sophie Porcelli.  Alicia 

did quite a bit of work here in Term 1 and so she knows the school well and will settle into the role quickly too.  

Alicia will work in this role on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of each week. 
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CANTEEN FRUIT & VEG ROSTER 
Week beginning: 
Mon 24th July  Megan Honan, Julie-Anne Iles, Kaylie Dunn, Libby Jacka, Sam Jacka. 
Mon 31st July  Hayley Jacka, Heather Morgan, Vikki Jones, Leonie Keatley. 
 
THANKYOU 
We would like to thank all Parents who donate goods to the canteen and the Parents who volunteer their time in the 
canteen to help Julie out.  Thank you. 
Please note that all Canteen Rosters are now on FlexiBuzz 

 

   CANTEEN ROSTER 2017 
   24/7  31/7   
   25/7 Ali Cooper   1/8  
   26/7    2/8 Justine Reynolds 
   27/7 Barb Carr   3/8 Mardi McDonald 
   28/7 Fiona Porter    4/8  
 Please note that all Canteen Rosters are now on FlexiBuzz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EDUCATION DIRECTOR APPOINTMENT EXTENDED 

Mr Dean Angus has been appointed as our Education Director.  Dean was in the role for the first half of the 

year and his appointment has now been extended for the next few years.  Dean is based in the Pirie Education 

Office and we look forward to continuing to work with him in support of our site. 

More news next week in the full Newsletter. 

 
Mark Ireland 
Principal
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FORMAL PHOTOS 
To view the Formal Photos please go to 
www.clivepalmer.com.au select event 

galleries on the right side 
choose MNSEC Formal. Prices will be on 

the website. 
If students do not have access to a 

computer, they can order from our shop 
at 64 Ayr Street Jamestown by 

appointment. 
10x15cm $10 
13x18cm $15 
20x25cm $20 
Plus postage. 

Please ask parents and students to 
contact us on 86641363 if they have any 

queries. 
 

 

BOOK WEEK 2017 
SATURDAY 19 AUGUST – FRIDAY 25 

AUGUST 2017 

THEME: ESCAPE TO 
EVERYWHERE 

COME DRESSED AS YOUR FAVOURITE 
BOOK CHARACTER OR IN THE THEME OF 

‘ESCAPE TO EVERYWHERE’ 
A PARADE AND ACTIVITIES FOR BOOK 

WEEK WILL OCCUR FOR R-6 STUDENTS 
MORE INFORMATION TO COME IN THE 

NEXT NEWSLETTER 

YEAR 4/5/6 BUSINESS STALLS 
Thursday 3rd of August @ lunchtime 

Bring a small amount of cash & support 
the Yr 4/5/6’s in their business venture & 

join in the fun 
Selling cakes, sausages, games and many 

more products. 
More information next week. 

 

http://www.clivepalmer.com.au/
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Mindfulness for Mums 
Do you sometimes feel there is too much happening around you? Are the kids or family driving you crazy? 

Do you sometimes feel all that you do is get cross at them? Would you like some time out to become more 

relaxed? Or are you just interested in knowing what Mindfulness is all about… 

Does this sound like YOU?  

Come and join us for a six week Mindfulness Meditation program 

Jamestown:  Commencing Tuesday 1
st
 August 2017 

1.00pm – 2.30pm or 

Clare:  Commencing Thursday 3
rd

 August 2017 

12noon – 1.30pm  
Cost:  $80.00 

In these 1 ½ hour sessions we will explore techniques to ~ increase harmony in your work and personal life  

~ gain clarity ~ improve relationships ~ reduce stress and anxiety ~ develop greater understanding and 

acceptance 

Places are limited - to register or make enquiries, contact 

Melanie Michael:  0428 101 228  mc.michael@bigpond.com  or 

Michelle Sanders:  0407 795 104   kullgana@bigpond.com 
Certified Mindfulness-based Stillness Meditation Teachers 

 

mailto:mc.michael@bigpond.com
mailto:kullgana@bigpond.com
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